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Cell phone customers may not have known it but they received a big victory in California last 

week. A California judge held that the charges by Sprint Nextel Corp. for breaking the service 
contracts violated state law. These charges are always rather significant when compared to the final 
bill owed when trying to get out of a contract. Many customers have legitimate reasons for wanting 
to "break" the service contracts, including allegedly severe breaches by the cell phone companies. 
Indeed, in Illinois, these "charges" may be disguised penalties, which are generally unenforceable. 
These "charges" can run into the hundreds of dollars. Further, if you refuse to pay these charges but 
do not effectively dispute them, they can have a very negative effect on your credit report. If you are 
in such a dispute, call us.  
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This material is intended for educational purposes only. The conclusions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the views 

of Kerkstra Law Offices LLC. While this material is based on information believed to be reliable, no warranty is given as to its accuracy or 

completeness. Concepts expressed are current as of the date appearing in this material only and are subject to change without notice.  

TAX ADVICE NOTICE: The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) now requires specific formalities before written tax advice can be used to avoid 

penalties. This communication does not meet such requirements. You cannot contend that IRS penalties do not apply by reason of this 

communication.  
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